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TUESDAY  January 22, 2019  
Northborough Trails Committee 
Police Station Meeting Room 

Minutes 
Attendees: Bob Mihalek, Jim Klinkeberg, Brian Belfer 
 
7:04p.m. Bob opened the meeting. There was no official meeting in December 2018 as 
the volunteers gather at the Historical Society Hall for an informal yearly debrief. No new 
attendees. 
 

1. Trail reports- maintenance needs for bridges, signage, parking, trash, vandalism, user 
complaints. 

a. Excessive amount of trash and dog waste at the Rice Ave entrance to Edmund 
Hill Woods.  

b. Street sign at Edmund Hill Woods has collapsed.  
 

2. Equipment Updates- Chief of Police indicated to Chairman that the Trails Committee 
shed will have to be relocated. This may benefit Committee if we can have a power 
supply to the shed in the new location. 

 
3. New Projects/funding/training opportunities- continuation of collaboration with MWRA 

to open remaining sections of aqueduct. New contact at MWRA is Sean Navin. 
 
9:30 p.m.  Adjourned 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Chairman Bob Mihalek 

Approved 
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